Lord Mayor of Dublin Daithí de Róiste celebrates significant construction milestone in Glin Court Housing Development in Coolock
10th April 2024

Dublin City Council is delighted to announce a significant phase of construction in the redevelopment of Glin Court Older Persons housing complex in Coolock. The project now at structural completion will continue to meet the timely programme to deliver 32 new quality homes for Older People by the end of 2024.
Celebrating the hard work of the construction team, by laying a brick on the newly finished rooftop, Lord Mayor of Dublin Daithí de Róiste said: ‘I would like to congratulate Purcell Construction for reaching this significant milestone in the project, and to acknowledge their hard work to ensure the timely progress of the construction programme to deliver these much needed apartments for Older People in the Coolock area’.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Construction Director of Purcell, Gerry Dolan: ‘Purcell Construction are delighted to welcome on site today representatives of our valued client Dublin City Council including the Lord Mayor of Dublin Daithí de Róiste, Assistant Chief Executive Frank d’Arcy and Director of Housing Delivery David Dinnigan.
This topping out ceremony represents a significant milestone on our Glin Court project, celebrating the completion of the structural phase of the buildings.
That we have reached this milestone on target is testament to the collaborative efforts of all stakeholders including Dublin City Council as Client and the Design Team of PKA Architects, Cora Consulting Engineers, Rogerson Reddan, Don O’Malley & Partners and Garland Consultancy.’
As well as delivering modern homes, the Older Persons housing scheme will also provide a landscaped residential courtyard to be enjoyed by the new residents. A new modern community centre and kitchen which will serve both the residents of Glin Court and the wider area with a hot meals-on-wheels service. 
All the units are designed in accordance with the recommendations of the National Disability Authority’s Buildings for Everyone, and the ground floor units are designed to be fully accessible for wheelchair users and are capable of adaptation for wheelchair dependable living at any time in the future. Level access is proposed throughout the scheme, both internal and externally. 

Chair of Dublin City Council’s Housing SPC, Cllr. Alison Gilliland added: 'This is a major milestone today in our journey to what will be 32 sustainable, universally designed older persons homes supported by a community space and kitchen to provide hot meals for the residents. The planned communal gardens, green spaces, allotments and planter beds with seating areas will allow for a really attractive community environment for residents to enjoy and commune in. I look forward to celebrating the next milestone and ultimately the day when residents move in!' 


Frank d’Arcy, Assistant Chief Executive concluded: ‘My sincere thanks to the Housing Regeneration team for their commitment and dedication to the regeneration of Glin Court complex. A special thank you to Purcell Construction for their timely progression on the project. Their commitment to meeting milestones is truly valued and have made this journey smoother for all involved.’
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